
 

 

 

25th May 2012 

 

 

Re: Olympic Torch Photo 

 

Dear Head Teacher, 

 

__________________________ is a member of the Junior Section of St Helens Sutton Athletic Club. 

 

In conjunction with St Helens Council we have arranged for some of our members to have their 

picture taken with the Olympic Torch when it visits the town on 1st June 2012 in the hope that it 

inspires their lifelong participation in sport and encourages them to continue working hard to 

become a great athlete. 

 

Unfortunately the only time available for the photo is 1.15pm, so it will be necessary for the athletes 

to be excused from school for a couple of hours.  

 

We would be extremely grateful if you would consider granting permission for this to happen so that 

they may take advantage of this once in a lifetime opportunity. 

 

If you have any questions about the request, please do not hesitate to contact me on 07767 310204 

or via email: info@dreamtrailrace.org.uk.  

 

Please can you let the parents know whether permission has been granted. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

Warm Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Antony Young 

Juniors Coaching Coordinator 

 

 


